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SAND HUTTON 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 

 
Sharing Assembly – Friday18th Oct 
@2.30pm 
 
Parent’s Evening – Wed 16th Oct 1.30pm-
6.00pm 
 
Harvest Service – Wed 23rd Oct – 2.00pm 
at the church 
 
Training Day – Friday 25th Oct – School 
closed 
 
School reopens - Monday 4th November 

WARTHILL EVENTS 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

 
 
Sharing Assembly – Friday 11th Oct 
@2.30pm 
 
Parent’s Evening – Thursday 17th Oct 

1.30pm - 6.00pm 

Harvest Service – Mon 14th -  9.00am at the 

church 

Training Day – Friday 25th Oct – School 

closed 

School reopens - Monday 4th November 

 

Federation 

In addition to the information on the newsletter, class news and photos should be 
updated on the website alongside the publication. Please visit the relevant class pages 
and galleries on our website : 
http://sandhutton-warthill.co.uk/ 
 
Scarecrow Event 
 
Thank you to everyone in both settings who joined us in any way at all for our scarecrow 
event. To those of you unable to attend but sent in resources to support, many thanks to 
you too. The event was a roaring success in both schools. Lunch was shared by many 
parents and grandparents and it was truly delicious! (I know that some grown-ups went 
back for seconds!) Although reluctant at the outset at being expected to create a 
scarecrow, adults in both schools entered into the spirit with great gusto, flair and 
imagination. The scarecrow trails were amazing and it was sad that the rain quickly left 
them slightly more bedraggled than we hoped rather quickly... The great British weather 
can always be relied upon! 
 

                            

http://sandhutton-warthill.co.uk/
http://www.sandhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Both settings will be holding Parent’s Evening next week. 

Sand Hutton’s is on Wednesday 16th October and Warthill’s is on Thursday 17th October. 

If your appointment finishes before the end of the school day, you are welcome to take 

your child/children home with you. 

 

Harvest 

The Harvest Service for Warthill will be on Monday 14th October at 9.00am.  Please could 

all children meet at the Church that day. The FOWS will be serving refreshment after the 

service. 

Sand Hutton’s Harvest Service will be at 2.00pm in the Church on Wednesday 23rd 

October. 

Just a little 'save the date'.  

Children in Need are releasing an album called Got it Covered, where celebrities perform 

cover versions of their own song. To match this, we are proposing our own event. This will 

take place at Sand Hutton for both schools on Monday 11th November at 1.15. Each class 

will have already prepared either a cover or a 'lip synch' performance of their choice. 

However, children are invited to get together in groups and enter their own additional spot 

of entertainment. We hope to have a panel of 'judges' (hoping they are kinder than Simon 

Cowell). 

You are invited to attend, in the audience, unless you feel especially brave and would like 

to put on a turn of your own and will be asked to give a donation rather than us set a ticket 

price. We thought that this would provide a more proactive alternative to non-uniform day.  

Stockeld Park 

As mentioned in a previous letter, we have booked a day at Stockeld Park on December 

3rd for children in both schools. The payment information should be available next week 

on Parent pay, please feel free to stagger payments if you have more than one child. 



 

Christmas Boxes. 

Next week we will putting together our Christmas boxes in both schools. Thank you so 

much to those of you who have already brought in donations and just a quick reminder 

about the things you could bring in from home, things which don't cost any money and you 

may already have. 

Good condition hats scarves and gloves. Small toys, maybe even old Happy Meal items. 

Unused toiletries or hair accessories. If you are going to purchase things, think of sets of 

items which could be split and shared between several boxes such as packs of men's 

socks. Each box is designed to have something in for every member of the family.  

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to working with your children 

next week to put these together. 

 

Vale of York Academy Hockey Competition 

A mixed team from Sand Hutton and Warthill took part in the Hockey competition at Vale 

of York Academy on Tuesday evening. They all worked exceptionally well as a team, 

showing great tactics and attacking play. The team made it into the final and came second 

overall. A great result, well done everyone who took part! 

                                       

 

Kirstie Attwood 

 

Today is Mrs Attwood's last day at Warthill, as our Warthill families know. We have been 

privileged to have benefited from her skills and her kindness for so long. She leaves us to 

work for a children's charity which we know she will love and they have gained a member 

of staff they will wonder how they ever managed without. We wish her all the very best in 

her new role and hope that she pops back to see us often. 

 

 

 

 

 


